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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIRMAN OF THE ENVIRONMENT
SCRUTINY PANEL BY DEPUTY G.C.L. BAUDAINSOF ST. CLEMENT

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 11th SEPTEMBER 2007
Question

Would the Chairman give an update of the Reviews his Panel is currently conducting, how long they have been
on-going and when they are due for completion?

Answer

The Panel has just completed its Design of Homes review and the Report is with memberstoday. A further review
into Design of Homes relating to waterfront developments has been agreed in principle and the terms of reference
are being refined.

The Panel is developing its work programme and having approved its Air Quality Review terms of reference is
due to appoint an advisor before the end of September. The Panel is awaiting the release of the Integrated
Transport Strategy consultation document and the Energy Policy consultation document following which a
decision will be taken as to the level of scrutiny required for these two proposals.

In addition the Panel is undertaking follow up work to its Waste Recycling Review and a number of public
meetings have been arranged to advise of its findings and conclusion.



